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Summer Camp at South Mountain is an amazing,
memorable experience that can impact a child's life.
SMCC's policy has always been that no child will be
denied the opportunity to attend camp for financial
reasons. These one-week summer camp programs
are available for boys and girls 7-15 years old,
regardless of their ability to pay.

A week at summer camp includes...

® Swimming @ Basketball

® Boating ® Soccer

® Challenge Course ® \olleyball

® Hiking Trails ® Exciting Games
® Fishing Pond ® Hilarious Skits
® Climbing Walls ® Campfires

® Zip Line Tower ® Singing

® Giant Swing ® Dynamic Teaching
® Archery ® New Friends

® Crafts ® Healthy Meals
® Disc Golf and much more!

South Mountain Christian Camp also offers

Team-Building

School Field Trips  Weekend Retreats Activities

Group Picnics Special Events

Making a Difference since 1974

www.SouthMountainChristianCamp.org | 828-245-3322 | smcc@southmountainchristiancamp.org



Making a difference...
one child at a time. sk

As a young child, Isaiah’s family was torn apart. His parents divorced, and his father
moved to West Virginia. Isaiah never saw him again. Shortly after this, Isaiah attended
South Mountain Christian Camp. He couldn’t afford the camp fees, but he was able to
attend through the scholarship program. Isaiah loved camp and came back every year.
At the age of eleven, Isaiah gave his life to Christ while attending summer camp at
SMCC.

Isaiah attended camp every summer, but during his teenage years, found he wasn't as
interested in a relationship with Christ. Then in the summer of 1997, at the campfire, the
Holy Spirit connected with Isaiah's heart. He found himself huddled beside a tree,
completely broken. He committed his life to serve Christ from that moment forward.

And serve is exactly what he did. Isaiah took part in our leadership training program and
later worked as a Cabin Director. In 2008, he helped launch a new church called
Element Church, and now he is on the pastoral staff there. He and his wife Kim have
been married for twelve years, and they bring their kids to camp every summer!

As a child, Eve-Liina's world seemed to be falling apart. Her parents had a lot of
difficulties in their marriage, which resulted in the family moving away from all her closest
friends and extended family members. A kid in her new neighborhood started harassing
and bullying her. There was endless fighting, and she felt completely alone.

Then her parents heard about South Mountain Christian Camp. Someone sponsored
Eve-Liina to attend by providing a camper scholarship. At camp she learned that she will
never be alone, and that God will always be a Father and friend. "In my lowest time, | fell
into God’s arms," she shares. "Now, when | look back, | remember the pain very clearly,
but | would rather have felt that pain than to never get to know God."

Eve-Liina later participated in SMCC's leadership training program as a teenager, then
worked three summers as a cabin leader when she was in college. Today, she is a
graduate of Winthrop University!

Every year, 600 children and youth attend South Mountain
Christian Camp, and 75% of them cannot afford to pay their
camp fees. When you sponsor a child to attend summer
camp, you are investing in the individual, the family, and the
community.

All over the world today, there are school teachers, business
leaders, pastors, and missionaries who were campers at
SMCC when they were young. Our own Board of Education,
County Commissioners, and State Congress all have
individuals who have been a part of SMCC's summer camp
ministry.

When you support South Mountain Christian Camp, you are
investing in the future of our community, our nation, and our
world.

Learn more at www.SouthMountainChristianCamp.org



